
 

 

Knight's Korner 
Saint Teresa of Calcutta Council 12117 

January 2018 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 

KNIGHT OF THE MONTH (NOV 2017):  Rev Daniel Malingumu 
FAMILY OF THE MONTH (NOV 2017):   Jim and Marie Moran 
 
NEW ADMISSIONS (FIRST) DEGREE KNIGHTS in December 2017:  Terry Liddy, Richard Diaz, and Richard J “RJ” Morrow 
 

Gentlemen --- COME JOIN US --- Interested in becoming a Knight?  We accept applications year-round. 
Ladies --- The Ladies Auxiliary are accepting applications; please join us. 

 
PARISH INTEREST – UPCOMING CULTURE OF LIFE -- JANUARY EVENTS 

 

• Parish March for Life bus trip to Washington DC, Jan 19th, tickets only $30 in the commons 

• Parish Morning 9:15 a.m. mass and rosary, Friday, Jan 19th, in honor of Respect Life 

• Pro-life baby bottle donation collection at Saturday, Jan 20th and Sunday Jan 21st masses 

• Parish Spaghetti Dinner co-hosted by parish ways and means, Saturday, Jan 20th – 6-8pm ACC 

• Parish Blood Drive Sunday Jan 21st, before/after all masses, ACC 
 
For more information on Culture of Life January events, contact: Brock Thompson (brockthompson10@gmail.com)  
or Ken Levins (levinskc@yahoo.com)  
 

THANK YOU 
 
Your Knights are pleased to announce that with your support throughout the year, Saint Teresa of Calcutta Council was able to 
support a $1,800.00 donation as follows in this summary:  Archbishop Rozika and Father Daniel have been working with an 
organization in New York, called Fertility Education and Medical Management (FEMM) to train diocesan health care providers in 
Tabora, Tanzania on a comprehensive women’s health care program. This Vatican-endorsed program leads to natural family 
planning, but also includes a wider variety of women’s health training, centered around teaching women to better understand their 
bodies and how to recognize hormonal and other vital signs of health, and help women track their health and reproductive goals. 
The Archbishop is working with FEMM and possibly the Vatican Section on Migrants and Refugees to train a large cadre of health 
providers across his diocese.  
 
Out donation funds on-line FEMM training for first two Tabora diocesan health providers in their next program beginning January 
10, 2018.  At the same time, the diocese is seeking additional Vatican funding for on-line training for 12 more diocesan health 
providers. 
 
Thank you, our home parish, for all your support in 2017.  This is one of several things we have been able to accomplish.  Thank you 
and Happy New Year 2018. 

CONTACT US 
 
See our calendar on our website:   www.kofc12117.org 
And “like us” on our facebook page:  https://www.facebook.com/KofC12117 
 

 
Ramon Villa, Grand Knight 

gk12117vb@gmail.com 
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